
 

 

 

                                                                                   “Taking STOCK in our children” 

January 2015 
Dear Friends,  

We are writing this letter to give you the opportunity to participate in Stockapalooza 2015, which is our annual fundraiser to 

help Stock School fund the Suzuki-Orff music program, technology and special events/activities. Stock School is a Chicago 

Public School, Early Childhood Learning Center, located in Edison Park. Stock educates children with and without special 

needs from the Northwest side of Chicago. We have approximately 275 students, 50% of which are children with mild to 

severe/profound disabilities who receive special education services provided by our remarkable teaching staff, physical, 

occupational and speech therapists, nurses, assistive technology coordinator, music and dog therapy programs. 

This year’s event will take place in May, 2015. We strongly rely on the generosity of many people to achieve our fundraising 

goals. We are asking you to please help us support Stock School and all the work that we do to help these children succeed. 

Any donation, large or small, a tangible item or service offer will greatly help make this fundraising event a huge success. 

Many donations can be combined together to make an attractive auction item. Your generosity will be acknowledged at our 

school and on our website. In addition, anyone donating an item valued at $500 or greater will receive an advertisement 

poster at the event, their name/business on both the school and auction websites and will be invited to a Recognition 

Breakfast at Stock School this spring. The deadline to receive these donations is April 1, 2015. Along with your 

donation, please feel free to send any promotional items, such as brochures, pictures and/or logos, so that we can display 

them alongside your donation item at Stockapalooza.  If you have any questions you may contact me at 847-276-7703 or by 

email at stockpreschoolchicago@gmail.com.  

Another way to participate in our fundraising event is to advertise and/or be a sponsor of the event. There are 5 different 

levels of advertisement/sponsorship: less than $100 your name/business will be displayed at Stock School, $100 your 

name/business will be posted on a banner at the event and on our school website, $250 your name/business will be posted on 

a banner at the event, at school, on our school website and on the auction website, $500 your name/business will get an 

individual poster at the event, posted at school, on our school website, identified on our auction website, and invited to a 

Recognition Breakfast and finally, $1,000 and beyond level gets you everything in the $500 level as well as a 1 year 

sponsorship, which includes advertisement at ALL of our major school events from January 2015-January 2016!  If you have 

any questions about these options you may contact Amy Volpert at 773-534-1219 or by email at asvolpert@cps.edu.  The 

deadline to receive advertisements is April 1, 2015.  

Thank you for your continued support and generosity! 

Gratefully, 

 

Jill Dennewitz - Fundraising Chair Friends of Stock School (501 (c)(3) #46-5765775) 

Frederick Stock School                   7507 W. Birchwood Ave. Chicago, Illinois 60631                   

 

 



“Taking STOCK in our children” 

 

YES, WE WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A DONATION  

Family/Business Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Personal/Business Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person: _______________________________________   Phone: ________________________________ 

Email Address: ________________________________________ 

 

We are able to help support Stock School by: 

฀ Donating an item(specify if possible): __________________________________ 

฀ Donating a gift certificate: ___________________________________________ 

฀ Giving a Monetary Donation                                 Amount $__________________ 

 

 □ I will mail it to Stock School   □ Please pick up the donation 

Please send, fax or email donation information to:  

Stock School, Attn: Jill Dennewitz, 7507 W. Birchwood, Chicago, Illinois 60631 

Fax number: 1-773-534-1221  Email address:  stockpreschoolchicago@gmail.com 

 

All cash/checks must accompany this form.   

***Please make checks payable to Friends of Stock School.*** 

 

 

 

YES, WE WOULD LIKE TO PLACE AN ADVERTISEMENT   

Family/Business Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Personal/Business Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person: _______________________________________   Phone: ________________________________ 

Email Address: ________________________________________ 

 

Please choose the level of advertisement: 

Note:  At the $100.00 or more level, you may provide an image or logo to advertise your business. 

 

฀ Less than $100.00 level – Your name will be displayed at Stock School 

฀ $100.00 level includes – Name on Banner displayed at event and Stock School, Friends of Stock School website 

฀ $250.00 level includes – Name on Banner displayed at event and Stock School, Stock School website, Friends of Stock School website,  

                                            auction website 

฀ $500.00 level includes – Name on Banner displayed at event and Stock School, Stock School website, Friends of Stock School website,     

                                            auction website, poster, and recognition breakfast 

฀ $1000.00 level includes – All the above and 1 year sponsorship with advertising at all major Stock School events  

 
Please send, fax or email advertising information to:  

Stock School, Attn: Amy Volpert, 7507 W. Birchwood, Chicago, Illinois 60631 

Fax number: 1-773-534-1221  Email address:  asvolpert@cps.edu 

 

All cash/checks must accompany this form.   

***Please make checks payable to Friends of Stock School.*** 

 


